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 Diane Dejaeghere OBJ2015/3711/P 22/07/2015  10:54:33 I object to this planning application for four reasons: 

1. It will turn the house at #22 into a four storey monster. A two storey extension on an existing two 

storey house seems totally excessive to me. The result will be ugly and completely ruin the proportions 

of what is now a house that blends in nicely with the other houses in the street. 

2. The use of mansards is not in keeping with the style of the house (or the street). As we are in a 

conservation area, it is unacceptable.

3. The narrow and already quite dark passageway between 22 and 20 will become even darker and feel 

narrower with the towering wall of a four storey house next to it.

4. The garden at number 20 will be much more overlooked and will have no privacy whatsoever.
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